
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 19th of 

January 2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 12th January 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

Work on the Hall floor, Alexandra Lounge heating unit and Skittle Alley leaking drain have now all 

been completed.  

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

A request for better descriptions for payments by a committee member was accepted. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Steven Larkin was proposed, seconded, and voted unanimously to join the Committee. 

 

A complaint regarding a Member, allegedly harassing, and bullying Staff employed by the Club was 

discussed and the Committee instructed the Secretary to summon the Member to an Investigatory 

Meeting at 8pm, Thursday 26th January 2023.  

 

Concerns about the Men’s urinals will be addressed by the Maintenance Department on Monday. 

 

The Committee were reminded that access to behind the Bar is by invitation from Bar Staff only. 

 

The Pool team requested £17.50 towards their registration fee. 

 

The Tables and Chairs will be moved back in the Hall at 9am on Saturday. 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 


